
 

Date:   December 9, 2024 
To:  Municipal Services Committee 
From:  Peter Neuberger, City Engineer/Deputy Director of Public Works 
Subject:  Approve 2025 Morrison Street Asphalt Reconstruction Project Design 

Changes 
 

 

The Department of Public Works (DPW) requests approval of the revised design 
parameters for Morrison Street between Wisconsin Avenue and the Glendale Avenue as 
follows: 

Upon further review of the proposed Morrison Street reconstruction project and based on 
the recent adoption of the City of Appleton’s Complete Streets Design Guide, city staff has 
proposed that the following items be added to the project: 

 Construct a traffic calming circle at the intersection of Morrison Street and Brewster 
Street. 

 Construct curb extensions (narrowing the pavement) at the Parkway Drive/Erb Pool 
Driveway intersection to serve as a traffic calming measure and to provide 
enhanced pedestrian safety. Additionally, construct a raised concrete crosswalk at 
the south side of the intersection with associated pavement marking. 
 

All other design elements are proposed to remain UNCHANGED as previously approved, 
including: 

 New asphalt pavement and concrete curb and gutter constructed to a width of 27’ 
from back of curb to back of curb.   

 Traffic calming circle to be constructed at the intersection with Lindbergh Street.  
 Existing on-street parking within the project limits would be restricted along the west 

side of Morrison Street. 


